Learning Together: Working as One

Aspire; Believe; Progress; Succeed

Friday Bridge Primary School

Newsletter

14th March 2025

Maltmas Drove, Friday Bridge, WISBECH PE14 0HW office@fridaybridge.cambs.sch.uk

Tel: 01945 860220

@Fridaybridgepr2
Find us on Facebook

Dear Parents & Carers,

Thank you for your support with Bags2School, we raised £42.60.

It was wonderful to see so many of you join in with reading on World Book Day last week, we hope you enjoyed reading with your child.

The children have all enjoyed Playground Proms this week, they are returning next week for a concert with the children. Kestrels took part in a Dalcroze workshop which was something new for them!

The new water bottles are working well in the classroom, everyone has a healthy drink and there is no disruption caused by forgotten or lost bottles!

If your child brings in a fruit snack for morning break can you ensure it is not in their lunch box as we are now storing lunch boxes in the hall during the day to help lunchtimes run smoothly and to ensure no cross contamination of lunch boxes.

Grapes – please can parents ensure grapes are cut in half if they are part of a child's packed lunch/snack as they are a choking hazard.

Over the coming weeks we will be offering the older children more opportunities to take responsibilities in school such as looking after equipment, storing lunch boxes and so on. We already have a little group of fabulous Y6 children who like to help and we would like to develop this further.

Pupil Progress Meetings are taking place on Thursday 3rd April. You will have received an email inviting you to book an appointment via the Arbor portal, which will open at 9:00 on Tuesday 18th March.

Governor Corner



My name is Sharon McAnespie.

With my Early Years qualification/ background, I have worked within home & school settings supporting children and their families for many years in and around Fenland.

I have been made very welcome at Friday Bridge School during my time volunteering.

And am excited to be part of the new governor's team working together with you all to make school a good, happy, safe place to be!

If you have any queries or wish to discuss anything, please contact either of us using office@fridaybridge.cambs.sch.uk or call the school office. It is important that you use the office email address to ensure your emails are quickly directed to the right person.

Mrs Higgins & Mr Brough

Diary Dates

March

Monday 24th – Class Photographs

April

Thursday 3rd – Pupil Progress Meetings

June

Tuesday 10th – Vision Screening (Reception class)
Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th – STEM Conference (Year 5)

July

Tuesday 1st & Wednesday 2nd – TCA Transition Day